
 
 

Network Notification 
____________________________________________________ 
 
Date: January 15, 2015                        
          
To:  Ohio MyCare Providers 
 
From:  CareSource® 
 
Subject:   Bad Debt Reports 
 
 
You may have recently received a bad debt report from us.  If you did not receive such 
a report, please disregard this message.   
 
CareSource is in the process of compiling new bad debt reports to replace erroneous 
reports that were mailed out in late December.  The revised reports will be generated 
and delivered to you by January 31.  If you do not receive a replacement report, you 
may disregard this message and any concern with bad debt. If you do not receive a 
replacement report, you do not have bad debt.  
 
Thank you. 
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